Community
MEETING

CDBG 2020-2024

PUBLIC
HEARING

November 6, 2019, 6:30 PM

MEMORIAL CITY HALL

The City of Auburn is looking for community input on distributing federal
Community Development Block Grant funds to help low to moderate income city
residents and areas. Please stop in anytime to share your thoughts and ideas. A

little bit of your time will influence our community for a lifetime.
Take our CDBG survey at: https-//www.surveymonkey.com/r/AuburnCDBG2020

CUEMISSIOIN

Life Changina

For more information: Office of Planning & Economic Development
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